## office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent:Wednesday, May 22, 2024 8:46 AMTo:office@mtgretnacampmeeting.orgSubject:MGUMC Parking Lot Closure



## Church Parking Lot Closure Friday afternoon through Saturday, May 24-25

The Mt. Gretna United Methodist Church is hosting a weekend event.

Members are asked to remove their vehicles by 5 p.m. on Friday. Members may return their vehicles to the lot Saturday afternoon.

MGCA Members and their guests are reminded that MGCA-owned parking spaces are located in the Carter Lot and Kauffman Lot. Additional parking is available along Route 117.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation!

© 2024 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association

If you wish to unsubscribe from our newsletter, click  $\underline{\text{here}}$ 

